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Mrs Marriott News Update: 

 

 

A huge well done to our Year 2 pupils this week who have maturity and focus for their KS1 SATS. Well 

done Year 2! After the half term holiday the Year 4 pupils take their Multiplication tests and Year 1 take 



their Phonics Test. These assessments, along with SATs are statutory tests which all maintained schools 

deliver. In addition our pupils take termly assessment papers called NFER tests. The outcomes are 

viewed alongside the work produced in class and teachers make a final teacher assessment each term 

which is recorded in our school data system. Each term, teachers and leaders meet together in Pupil 

Progress meetings to discuss pupil’s learning and plan ahead for any additional support that is required. 

Many children across the school access the various clubs on offer. These do change across the year 

dependant on weather conditions. Currently at lunchtimes there are the following clubs running: 

drawing, football, Lego and Eco-Committee. Before/After school we have Hemingford Harriers Running, 

Anstey Art, Dance, Forest School and WhizzKids. All after school club providers can offer a limited 

number of spaces to pupils who are eligible for Pupil Premium, so if your child meets this criterion and 

would like to join a club in the future, please do request a funded space. 

Staying Safe: 

Please remember that school site is free from mobile phone use due to safeguarding policies. This 

includes on the playground before and after the school day.  

What's on next week: 

Monday 22nd May 

 

AnsteyArt Club  

Years 2 & 3 3.15 – 4.20pm   Years 4,5 & 6 4.30 – 5.30pm 

Year 3/4 Production of Rock Pool 6:30pm (children to arrive to Mrs Read's fire exit at 6:15pm please) 

Tuesday 23rd May 

 

Year 3/4 Production of Rock Pool 6:30pm (children to arrive to Mrs Read's fire exit at 6:15pm please) 

Wednesday 24th May 

 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club 3.15pm – 4.15pm  

Forest School 3.15pm – 5.00pm  

Thursday 25th May 

 

Year 1 Swimming 8.30am – 11.30am  (prompt leave at 8.30am) 



 Year 5 Swimming 10.15am – 1.30pm  (please provide a packed lunch) 

 

Friday 26th May 

 

Whizz Kids 3.20pm – 4.20pm  

Last day of half term 

Foster Care Fortnight 

Thinking about making a change 

Have you ever thought about being a Foster Carer to children who can’t live with their families? Ever 

thought to yourself ‘I’d love to care for a child’ but then wondered how this would fit with your work 

commitments? Are you held back by thoughts of doubt that you could be a Foster Carer? If so, you could 

be denying a child or young person the opportunity to have a wonderful home with you.  

 There are children and young people who need a loving home, and you could be just what they need. If 

you would like more information about becoming a Foster Carer or know someone who could offer a safe, 

secure and loving home then please get in touch on: 0800 052 0078 or email 

fosteringmarketing@cambridgeshire.gov.uk1 or visit www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering2  

 
1mailto:fosteringmarketing@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
2http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/fostering 


